EMERGENCY CLOSURE POLICY

There may be times that our nursery will have to close in an emergency.

Examples of these situations would be

· Pandemic e.g. Flu

· Extreme weather conditions e.g. Snow or flooding

· Major incident e.g. Gas leak, flooding or Terrorist attack.

In these situations you will be contacted, either by your child’s Key person or the Manager who will give you the information that you require.

All parents are asked to provide, wherever possible, their home telephone number, mobile phone number and an email address so that we can contact them easily in an emergency situation.

In the event that the nursery has to close due to circumstances beyond its control, no refund will be given. This includes bad weather, power failures and illness.
If we are open during poor weather conditions and you are unable to bring your child to nursery, there will still be a charge. 
